
NEOkla Region SCCA Minutes September 12, 2017 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst RE, Betty 
Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George 
Walker.  The minutes of the August meeting and the Treasurer’s Report were 
approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 55 drivers at the August 20th event at 
the Fairgrounds, with 13 weekend memberships.  Upcoming events are at Stroud 
on September 17 and October 15. 
 
Club Racing Report – Neil Cox:  The Regions are working on a schedule for 
2018.  St.Louis does not plan on scheduling any races; neither does Nebraska.  
There will be a Super Tour at Hallett on April 7-8, a Majors at HPT sometime in 
May and probably a Regional at a later date, and a Regional at Iowa Speedway.  
The AVRG Board has a meeting on September 16 to discuss next year’s 
schedule and the possibility of adding a race to the schedule at Hallett. 
 
Rally Sprint at Hallett – Mike Halley:  Mike is waiting to hear about a sanction 
for the event. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton: There will not be an event this year.  Next year 
there may be a rally weekend, running different events over a 2 day period. 
 
The Nominating Committee – Mike Tritt, James Stower s, and Neil Cox- 
announced the current slate of candidates for 2018: 
RE – Jason Baney 
Asst. RE – Todd Swain 
Treasurer – Kathryn Roehmer 
Secretary – Betty Martin 
Board Members (2 positions open) – Jeff Maize and George Walker 
 
It is time to start working on the Awards Party.  Suggestions and help will be 
appreciated. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, Secretary 


